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£PR 0 1 1980

MEMORANDUM FOR: Karl R. Goller, Director
Division of Siting, Health & Safeguards Standards, 0SD

FROM: Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
SUBJECT- REVIEW OF RESPONSE TO EEOC/DOL GUIDELINES FOR EMPLOYERS

REGARDING LIMITS ON RULES THAT PREVENT PREGHANT WOMEN
FROM DOING POTENTIALLY 4AZARDOUS WORK

In response t2 your memo of March 13, 1980, we have reviewed the
staff paper and draft letter and concur in its issuance.

o B R Deaton '

Harold R. Denton, Director
0ffice of "uclear Re~ctor Regulation
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